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 Delegation’s comments Response(s) 

General comments 

 

 

 

• General impression is that UNICEF is making the right priorities 

considering the context in the country. It is largely a protracted 

crisis today where the need to rehabilitate basic services is of prime 

importance, not the least in the WASH-sector but also in education 

and health etc.  

 

 

https://www.unicef.org/executiveboard/media/506/file/2014-16-Compendium_of_decisions_2014-EN-ODS.pdf
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Comments on specific 

aspects of the draft 

country programme 

document 

•  Strengthen the context analysis: In the 'Program rationale' part 

(e.g. para 1 and 2) there is no reference to the conflict and the role 

of the Syrian regime. 

•  Possibilities to work throughout the country: would it be possible 

to describe more clearly the possibilities and conditions to work 

throughout the country? What are the challenges of reaching 

specific areas, how should the work be focused on reaching these 

areas? 

•  Risk analysis: Given the complex conflict that characterizes the 

country, it would also be welcome if UNICEF could expand the 

risk analysis (page 10) to reflect challenges and possible measures 

to e.g. reach vulnerable groups in different parts of the country. 

• UNICEF is emphasizing that there needs to be sizeable 

investments in the rehabilitation of the water sector – the embassy 

has contributed to some of this work during the past year where 

UNICEF together with ICRC have the lead. Has UNICEF got any 

comments in relation to risks associated with the work on 

rehabilitation of infrastructure/basic services? 

• UNICEF´s special attention to the disability issues in the whole 

programme is important. We have also seen some of UNICEF´s 

work with disabled children in Syria during field visits and the 

impression of this work is very positive. Considering the immense 

problem with disability in Syria (it is one of the countries at the top 

of the list when it comes to proportion of disabled persons) this is 

very important work. 

• The nexus-approach with the connections between humanitarian- 

and resilience- work as well as social cohesion is emphasized in the 

document - UNICEF is well-placed to take this integrated approach 

which is vital in this context. The emphasis on data and evidence-

based programming is also highly relevant in a context where data 

often is insufficient. 

• “Green response”: Very little is said about environmental work 

and climate mitigation in the document: We know that UNICEF to 

some extent has worked with installing solar panels in some 
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WASH-project, but it would have been desirable with more 

attention to these issues in the document and to get some more 

information from UNICEF on these issues. This inter alia against 

the background of the water- and energy crisis in Syria and the 

climate effects on the country. 

• Health-related: A) The document mentions that UNICEF provide 

referrals in terms of MHPSS – considering the large needs for these 

services and the fact that it is an under-funded area, has UNICEF 

got own capacity in this area? B) Another area with huge problems 

in Syria and also largely under-funded, is the problems with drug 

abuse/addiction. This is not mentioned in the document and do 

UNICEF have any work in this area within its programming for 

adolescents? 

 


